
 

 
Dear Brown School Community, 
 
Thank you for offering to support with some of the families in our communities.  
 
The family consists of a mother and a daughter in grade 7. Recently, the family had to move from their current 
residence due to a traumatic experience. Mother is temporarily staying with a family member and is looking for 
permanent housing, while at the same time trying to ensure the daughter’s mental health and well-being is 
looked after.  Mother works in the health care sector and is doing everything possible to support herself and 
her daughter.  Mother is grateful for this support as they start to rebuild their life together.  
 
Girl, age 12– She needs warm clothing for the winter (winter boots 7.5 youth). She is an introvert and likes to 
do things on her own, so any art-based activities or board games to play at home with mom would be 
appreciated. 
 
Mom – she needs things for the house, including the basics (towels, pots and pans), as they are slowly 
acquiring what they need for when they move into their new place in a couple of weeks.  
 
Mother likes to shop at Wal-Mart and No Frills for the family.  
 
 
We can’t thank you enough for your generosity. We wish you all a very lovely Holiday Season.  
 
 
 
Andrea Joyce 
School Social Worker  
LC1 


